
Dear Tony 

Thank you for your letter of 2 December, and for the chance to speak at the Planning 
Committee on 15 November. 

In your letter you asked to be provided with numerical housing targets that the Mayor 
may include in the new London Plan. As you will be aware, a draft London Plan is 
expected to be published for consultation in Autumn 2017, and so at that point we will 
be able to provide relevant housing targets. 

Work toward the draft is ongoing and we can keep you updated on its progress over the 
coming months. 

Best wishes 

James Murray Jules Pipe 
Deputy Mayor, Housing and Residential Deputy Mayor, Planning, Regeneration 
Development   and Skills 

Tony Devenish AM 
Chair of the Planning Committee 
City Hall, 
The Queen’s Walk, 
London, 
SE1 2AA 

Our ref: MGLA141216-6423 

Date: 11 January 2017 
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